Dear St. Rose Families,

All volunteers, as well as the staff and clergy, must comply with the Diocese of Bridgeport Safe Environments requirements which involves:

School volunteers and field trip chaperones are required to be Virtus Trained. If you plan on reading a story to your child's class, helping with lunch or any other volunteering at the school, please make sure to get Virtus Training.

Here is how to register:

When you go to **www.virtus.org** to set up a new account, follow the instructions to register for a class. When you see "Select your ArchDiocese etc" go the drop down menu and look for "Bridgeport, CT". Highlight that and click "select". Following that you will be asked to create a user id and password, then to choose a class. When creating your account, be sure to indicate "St Rose School" as your location.

You can take the class anywhere in the Diocese, but your location for your account refers to where you will be volunteering (or working).

Be sure to enter St. Rose School as the place you are volunteering as well as click on and submit a background check.

If you have any other questions, please feel free to call the St. Rose office.

Thanks!
Lisa Sweeting
Administrative Asssitant
203-426-5102
secretary@srles.com